Queensland Government

Cabinet – May 2023
Queensland Government response to the Inspector-General of Emergency Management’s Review of Queensland’s Disaster Management Arrangements (QDMA) Report 2: 2022-2023
Minister for Police and Corrective Services and Minister for Fire and Emergency Services

1. On 14 December 2022, the Government requested the Inspector-General of Emergency Management (IGEM) review Queensland’s disaster management arrangements and propose any necessary legislative reforms and updates to the State Disaster Management Plan.
2. The IGEM delivered the Review of Queensland’s Disaster Management Arrangements (QDMA) Report 2: 2022-2023 on 28 April 2023.
3. The IGEM Review of Queensland’s Disaster Management Arrangements (QDMA) Report 2: 2022-2023 makes 10 multi-part recommendations and the Queensland Government’s response accepts in principle all recommendations. 
4. Cabinet approved the Government response to the Inspector-General of Emergency Management’s Review of Queensland’s Disaster Management Arrangements (QDMA) Report 2: 2022-2023 and its public release.
5. Attachments:
· Inspector-General of Emergency Management’s Review of Queensland’s Disaster Management Arrangements (QDMA) Report 2: 2022-2023
· Queensland Government Response to the Inspector-General of Emergency Management’s Review of Queensland’s Disaster Management Arrangements (QDMA) Report 2: 2022-2023
